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Boscombe Reef 

This Local Notice to Mariners is issued on behalf of Bournemouth Borough Council 

Mariners are reminded of the reduced depth of water over the artificial reef to the ESE of Boscombe Pier and are 
requested to keep clear. 
 
The area around the reef is marked by unlit red buoys and to the south an unlit south cardinal buoy.  
 

 
 

Captain B P Murphy 
Harbour Master 
 

ALL LOCAL NOTICES TO MARINERS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE PHC WEBSITE: www.phc.co.uk 

http://www.phc.co.uk/

